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ICYMI: Heller Introduces the Keeping Families in Their Home Act
 

(Washington DC) -- On the Senate floor today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) introduced the Keeping Families in Their Home Act, legislation that would allow banks, Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac to offer long-term leases for foreclosed homes. The legislation is designed to give families an opportunity to stay in their homes and ease the pressure that foreclosures put on home values. 

Rep. Gary Miller (R-CA) introduced a similar bill in the House of Representatives in July 2011 with bipartisan support. 


CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE CLIP


“Much of the difficulty Nevadans are experiencing can be traced back to the foreclosure crisis in my state. The ill effects of the depressed housing market are widespread.  High rates of foreclosure are devastating families, neighborhoods and entire communities. 
“…The bill I’m introducing today, the Keeping Families in their Home Act, will help address large unsold housing inventories and give families a chance to stay in their homes.  This bill would allow banks, Fannie Mae, and Freddie Mac to enter into a long-term lease, including with an option to purchase, for properties acquired through foreclosure with the prior homeowner or any individual…”
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